
 

 

 
 

NOTICE: Fuel Surcharge Increase in Chicago 

 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
Effective June 27th, 2022, the fuel surcharge in Chicago will increase to 51% on all 
drayage moves.  Fuel is at an all time high and we have seen significant increases in 
fuel from our drayage providers in this market over the past couple of months that we 
can no longer continue to absorb. 
 
Please reach out to your local STG contact with any additional questions. 
 


